
                                                                                                         

 
 
 
 

19/11/2019 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Mills has been offered a job at Casino West Public School and will take the Principal Job at the 
beginning of 2020. The school thanks her for all she has done over her long career at TPS and we wish 
her all the best for 2020 and beyond. Mrs Mills will be at the annual presentation day on the 10th of 
December for you to wish her all the best.   

A note from Mrs Mills. 

Dear students, parents and community members, 
After a 35 year career at Tabulam Public School I have been offered and accepted the position of 
Principal at Casino West Public School starting in 2020 (subject to the appeals process). TPS has been 
a huge part of my life; I am very proud of our wonderful school and the learning partnerships we 
have developed. Everyone who visits Tabulam remarks on what a welcoming and wonderful 
environment the school has and we are regarded as an excellent and innovative education setting. 
During my time at TPS I have been in the position of casual teacher, the Aboriginal Resource Teacher 
and then Principal and I have thoroughly enjoyed the privilege of working in partnership with the 
whole school community. The friendship and relationships I have built during this time with students, 
families, staff and community are very special to me and I thank everyone for your support and trust 
over the years. I look forward to staying in touch and hearing your stories of continued excellence in 
learning. 

Much love,  

Lesley Mills  

We have our Year 6 dinner coming up on the 5th of December. Please see our Facebook post, note or 
front office for more information. We hope to see you there! 

Our end of year presentation will be a special time where we celebrate all the hard work children have 
put in over the year and we ask all parents, families, community members and friends to attend to 
share this special occasion with us. The school will be putting on morning tea after the assembly and we 
hope to see you all here! 

Intensive Swimming will begin in week 7, 25th November for 1 week. Please bring your permission note 
and $10 to the front office ASAP. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

Shaun Piccoli 

Relieving Principal Tabulam Public School  

 

 



 

 

 

If your child is away from school can you please send a note, call the office or send a 
message via Facebook to let us know. EVERY SCHOOL DAY COUNTS! 

 

Dates to remember 

Dance Fever every Friday 1pm 

25-29 November – Intensive Swimming 
$10 each 

3 December – Year 6 High School 
Transition Bonalbo – all day 

4 December – Year 6 High School 
Transition Bonalbo – all day  

5 December – Year 6 farewell dinner at 
the RSM club in Casino 

10 December – End of year presentation 
10am 

17 December – Christmas tree night   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Lillyarnah, Gracie & Tayshaun with their  
“Caught Being Good Award” 

Great work! 
 

 

Intensive swimming in week 7, 25 November. Please 
bring in your $10 and note to the front office ASAP.  

 

All transition enrolment forms for kindergarten 2020 
are due in now. Please contact the office. 
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Expression of Interest 
Student Learning Support Officer  

 
Expressions of interest are invited from people interested in a career opportunity in the position of Student Learning 
Support Officer (SLSO) for semester one 2020 at Tabulam Public School with a possible extension for semester two. 
 
The position will be located at: Tabulam Public School 
 
Tabulam Public School has an enrolment of 44 students with 80% Aboriginal enrolment. There are 2 mainstream 
classes which support students with a of range educational needs. The school promotes high expectations for all 
children, a connection to culture and works closely with local community. For further information please visit the 
school’s website. 

About the Role  
School Learning Support Officers provides support for students with identified diverse learning needs including 

disability in classrooms and other learning environments under the direction and supervision of a teacher to support 

the achievement of educational outcomes. This support includes student welfare, health and wellbeing activities as 
required.  
 
Position criteria 

1. Demonstrated ability to work effectively as part of a team. 

2. Ability to work with students with emotional, physical or intellectual disabilities. 

3. Awareness of the needs of students with emotional, physical or intellectual disabilities. 

4. Effective communication skills. 

Essential Requirements  
Working with Children Check Clearance  

Application 
An expression of interest addressing the position criteria of no more than two A4 pages should be submitted to Shaun 
Piccoli, R/Principal, at Tabulam Public School by 4pm on Tuesday 3 December 2019. It is a requirement that you 
include the name and contact details of two referees. The school can be located on Clarence Street, Tabulam 
NSW 2469.  
 
 

For further information contact Shaun Piccoli on 66661219 or at shaun.piccoli2@det.nsw.edu.au 

http://www.dec.nsw.gov.au/
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